WPBX286; Arden Hills, Minnesota (I35W and 1694); 1610 kHz:

2754
275

Minnesota Department of Transportation
Traffic Management Center

1101 4th Avenue South

Minneapolis, MN 55404

)

June 16, 19594

(612) 341-7500

Mr. John Sampson

4949 Aldrich Avenue South

Minneapolis, Minnesota 55409

Dear John:

This will confirm your reception of the following WPBX286 transmitters on June 13, 1994:

530 kHz: I-35W and 1-94 commons area - near downtown & 274
Minneapolis.

1610 kHz:  1-35W and 1-694 in Arden Hills. £ 224"

The HAR transmitters were moved from the locations associated with the Highway 36
construction project to be used for work on |-35W.

Sincerely,

Motorist Information Services Coordinator
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273

Minnesota Department of Transportation
Traffic Management Center

1101 4th Avenue South

Minneapolis, MN 55404

o

June 16, 1954

(612) 341-7500

Mr. John Sampson

4949 Aldrich Avenue South

Minneapolis, Minnesota 55409

Dear John:

This will confirm your reception of the following WPBX286 transmitters on June 13, 1994:

530 kHz: II35W and 194 commons area - near downtown & 274
Minneapolis.

1610 kHz:  1-35W and 1-694 in Arden Hills. # 224

The HAR transmitters were moved from the locations associated with the Highway 36
construction project to be used for work on I-35W.

Sincerely,

{%777. é/@gL»

Motorist Information Services Coordinator



